
July 2016 Photo Album

July was a fun month at Micah. We were visited by some friends; celebrated 
Lempira, a national hero of Honduras; went on a field trip to a hydroelectric dam; 
and celebrated a few birthdays! We invite you to share in these moments, as well 

as a few others, by checking out the photos in this month’s album.



This month, Micah supporter and friend Bob 
Bewley challenged the Micah boys and 

supporters to take fun photos in their Micah 
t-shirts. For each pic taken, he donated $5 to 
our ministry. Thanks to Bob and everyone who 
participated! Here are some photos we took; 
the guys really got creative for the challenge.

In Our Micah T-shirts



In Our Micah T-shirts



Although we’ve been doing street ministry for years, every time we see 
these kids is difficult, and we always learn something new about them. We’ll 
never be used to the reality of children living on the streets, and we are 
committed to showing them God’s love and helping them toward brighter 

futures. We do this through continued efforts to build relationships with 
these kids, encouraging them to make healthy decicions and hopefully 
join Micah, where we can care for them daily. As we continue to love 

these children, we thank the Lord for staff members who are committed to 
supporting these kids daily--with both joyful and sacrificial love--as well as 

for the continued prayer of supporters like you. God is faithful!

Love Them Well



Celebrating Lempira

Near the end of June, Honduran school children celebrate the Cacique 
Lempira, the national hero of Honduras. Each year, we celebrate Lempira 
and Honduran culture with a skit about Lempira’s life as well as other fun 
activities like singing traditional songs and eating traditional food. It’s a 
great time, and the boys having fun learning in such an engaging way.



Field Trips and Fun

We had such fun visiting El Cajon 
hydroelectric dam! Built in the 80s and 

soaring over 900 feet, this dam provides 
power to over a quarter of Honduras. We 
had a great tour of the inner workings of 
the dam and got to hear about how it 

generates power. Amazing day!



Life at Micah

We are truly thankful for every day the Lord gives us at Micah. We are a family, 
and although times aren’t always easy, there is always room for joy and fun. 
Here are a few more snapshots of life at Micah. We hope you enjoy them!

Top Right: We celebrate Daniel’s birthday. He is such a positive addition to 
the Micah family, and we’re so thankful for his life. 


